
From:   Tracy Johnson   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   August 24, 2020

Subject:   0477-EX-CR-2020 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

The Commission requested AFTRCC coordination for pending 0477-EX-CR-2020.

However, the pending modification application under 0477-EX-CR-2020 removed all AFTRCC
frequencies from the license.

Accordingly &ndash; as confirmed by the AFTRCC coordinators in the emails below, the license &ndash;
as it is being modified &ndash; will not contain any AFTRCC frequencies upon grant of the application.

Please see below.

Accordingly, BAE Systems assumes that AFTRCC coordination will not be required.

Please contact undersigned counsel if the Commission has any questions regarding this matter.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems   

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   
**************************************************

From: Wayne Morris &lt;5600wayne@gmail.com&gt;   
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 5:21 PM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Cc: accountant@aftrcc.org; 'Hankins, Danny' (dhankins@txtav.com)   
Subject: Re: Follow-up re: RE: BAE Systems - Request for Quote for AFTRCC Coordination -
Experimental Station WD2XSG

Mr. Rummel,
There are no frequencies on your FCC application requiring  AFTRCC coordination.
V/R
Wayne Morris
AFTRCC Telemetry Coordinator



   
**************************************************

From: Hankins, Danny    
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 11:07 AM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey ; Wayne Morris &lt;5600wayne@gmail.com&gt;
Cc: accountant@aftrcc.org
Subject: RE: Follow-up re: RE: BAE Systems - Request for Quote for AFTRCC Coordination -
Experimental Station WD2XSG

Jeff,

According to the application and exhibit, you reduced the ranges in the existing license to specific
frequencies that are not within the AFTRCC coordinated bands.  If that is correct, I speculate that the
FCC notification requiring AFTRCC coordination is triggered by the frequency ranges on the current
license, not the modified frequencies on the renewal version.  That may not be the case, but seems likely
to me.

Dan


